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Ulabington, 33.€. 20515
September 1, 1971

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G I Forum of the U. S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

This will acknowledge and thank you for your letter of
August 20 and enclosures regarding busing.

Please know that I am grateful to you for providing me
with such a wealth of information on the plight of Mexican-
American school children, and that I will certainly bear in
mind the points you have raised.

Again, I am appreciative of your taking the time to
inform me of your position on this issue, and I hope that
you will not hesitate to call on me if I may be of any service
to you.

Rfncerely yours,n
~-_1»(£f<Jaor

/ John W. Davis
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